
I don't think the Government has the right to approve these projects without 
the proper studies being done. Communities and farmers should have the right 
to say no. In projects that have already been approved, the damage has 
already been done and the farmers water and supply will never be the same. 
Shame on the Government for allowing this to happen.  
 
Greed! Greed! Greed!!! 
 
Colleen 


